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From the Headteacher 

We have reached the end of another busy week (fortnight, in fact, 
since my last newsletter) and I am sure we are all looking forward to 
the weekend! 

I have noticed an increasing number of toys being brought onto the 
playground in the mornings before school, and unfortunately, as 
there are so many now, with a danger of toys being broken and with 
children tripping over them, I am now going to have ask parents to 
refrain from bringing them onto the playground. Louise and I will be 
asking parents to carry the toys if they have been brought in, from 
Monday. 

We are also going to have to change the date for the Great Ormond 
Street Hospital 'Bad Hair Day' to Thursday 11th February instead of 
Friday 12th as originally planned, as Friday is already a very busy day 
as we will be having a Sharing Assembly and a Stay and Play session. 
Hair can be as crazy as you want and it will be a mufti day for a 
donation of a minimum of £1 to the GOSH charity. Please give 
generously as one of our pupils is supported by GOSH. 

Our next Kites’ disco is the Valentine’s disco on Thursday 11th 
February. The disco will be from 3.05pm to 4.30pm and will be £4.50 
per child.  Please send money into the school office in a named 
envelope if you would like your child to attend. 

I look forward to seeing you all on Friday! 

 
Michelle Masters 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
February 

11th  Kites’ Valentine’s Disco 
 Bad Hair Day for GOSH  

12th  Sharing Assembly 9am 
 Stay and Play 

 EOT 3.05pm 

22nd School Starts 8.50am 
 

March 
3rd World Book Day 

 (details to follow) 

6th Mothers’ Day Service 
 at St Nicholas 11am 

15th Busy Bees Parents’
 Evening 6-8pm 

16th  Parents’ Evening both 

 classes 3.30-6pm 
18th Sports Relief 

23rd Easter Gardens in 
24th  Easter Assembly 9am 

 Stay and Play 
 End of Term 3.05pm 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Letters sent home today 
Curriculum letters for Ladybirds 
and Busy Bees 
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Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week (and 

last week!) 

This term’s Worship Leaders  

(and Ethan from Ladybirds) 


